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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PERSONNEL 

COMMISSION MEETING 
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Gilroy 

Personnel Commission has been cancelled for Monday, the 14th day of 

February, 2022 at 5:30 p.m.   The next meeting will be a regular meeting 

scheduled for Monday, the 14th day of March, 2022 at 5:30 p.m. 

 

THIS NOTICE is conspicuously posted on or near the door of the place 

where the meeting is usually held in accordance with Chapter 9, Division 2, 

Title 5 of the Government code of the State of California. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

/s/ LEEANN MCPHILLIPS 

 

 

 

Dated:  February 8, 2022 

 

Posted:  February 9, 2022 




